BYRL ENOCH enjoys Univ of Chicago
Source: Crawfordsville Daily Journal Wednesday Oct 7, 1914

Mrs. George Enoch is in receipt of a letter from her son, Byrl R. Enoch, class of '14 CHS stating
that he is well pleased with his school at the University of Chicago. He is also delighted with the
courteous treatment he has received from the students and faculty. - kbz



